
Historic Area Commission Special Meeting on Thursday, August 28, 2008 at     4:30 p.m. 

in the City of New Castle’s Town Hall to consider revised plans for addition to the New 

Castle Public Library. 

 

Present:  Mrs. Sally Monigle 

Mr. Douglas S. Heckrotte 

Mrs. Jane Miller 

Ms. Robin L Hegvik 

William Hentkowski 

David Bird 

            

Also in attendance were: 

 

 

Mrs. Sally Monigle called the meeting to order at 4:43 p.m. 

 

 

Mr. Heckrotte made a motion to approve the application that is being presented this 

evening.  With the proviso that we will see the shop drawing or a mock-up of the 

windows that are being made; and with the proviso that the Delaware Street elevation of 

the Robinson House will look as it does now, with the windows being two over two.  

Inherent in this approval is the library’s request for out opening casement windows on the 

Robinson House, also with the proviso that the Commission would like to see more detail 

of the entablature of the doors facing the parking lot.  More detail on the bay window on 

the back of the new addition, we would also like to see better renderings for color, 

specifically the gray tinted glass and reflectivity of it, giving a better sense of what it 

means to have standard glass and caulk lines. 

 

Mr. Bird Seconded the motion with the proviso that the information can be provided on 

an interim basis, not having to wait until the next meeting. 

 

 

The motion was approved vote (3-2).   

Mrs. Sally Monigle - Yes 

Mr. Douglas S. Heckrotte - No  

Ms. Robin L Hegvik - Yes 

William Hentkowski - No 

David Bird - Yes 

 

The hearing was adjourned at 6:12 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Kimberly Burgmuller Council Secretary 

 


